End of year information:
Again, | would like to thank ALL the ladies that helped and lifted on Saturday, January 7.
| will be contacting you soon regarding the following items;

e End of year banquet

e USA weightlifting club [info mid-February]

e Singlet return [expected within 5 days of your last meet]
e Off-season training schedule

| also, want to thank the team for giving me your input for compiling the
“Champions Council” members. This group will be meeting very soon to assist in
making final season decisions.

Here are the “Champion Council” representatives:

Senior Class: Jasmine Powell and Camilla Girard
Junior Class: Alexis Bauer and Savannah Parker
Sophomore Class: Kealo Tavarez-Diaz and Abby Kinchen

As we discussed during summer camp. | as the Head Coach felt and still feel that it is
more productive to have representatives from the varied classes, than to have single
“Captains”.

Thus, we HAVE not had named Captains all season, and the “Champions Council” will
make all necessary decisions needed as we close the 2016/2017 season.

After much consideration, | felt it best that the “Champions Council” NOT have
representatives from the Freshmen class.



